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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 2 1 0 

1 6 0 0 

2 2 0 0 

3 3 0 0 

4 2 0 0 

5 3 1 0 

6 5 2 0 

7 9 2 1 

8  8  2 0 

9 9 3 0 

10 15 2  0 

11 16 7 0 

12 58 3 0 

Totals: 138 23 1 

 

 

We continue to have large increases in enrollment.  We anticipate being full (150) within 

the next month and will begin a wait list for students wishing to enroll with us. 

 

Our first international education trip was a huge success.  Students got to meet peers from 

other parts of the country and learn about the ancient history and modern culture of 

Greece.  Both students and adults who participated were impressed with the high quality 

of the tour.  Our next international education opportunity will be in June 2016 when 

students have to opportunity to travel to Costa Rica. 

 

We will begin SBAC testing on April 20
th

.  Our high school students will be tested first.  

In May, we will begin to test our students in Grades 3-8.  Our goal is to have 100% 

participation this year since our participation rates in the past have decreased our overall 

state score by one full level.  Every staff member is working with students toward this 

goal. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


